Miscellaneous

DEPARTMENT OF THE LOTTERY
Notice of Publication of 2022-2023 Regulatory Plan

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on August 30, 2022, the Department of the Lottery published its 2022-2023 Regulatory Plan in accordance with Section 120.74(2), F.S. Regulatory Plan 2022-2023 is available on the Florida Lottery's website at https://flalottery.com/openGovernment.
